
 

 

4 March 2022 

 

 

Dear Families 

 

Ref: KS4 and KS5 Accredited Learning Options Update 

 

As you will be aware from our previous communication, our KS4 and KS5 students have 

been choosing their accredited learning option choices.  

 

I am delighted to inform you that all students’ option choices have been met and we will write 

to each family individually next week to let you know your child’s chosen subjects. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs A Hildrey  

Headteacher 


